DPE PS coastal Mailbox

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 18 January 2017 2:05 PM
To: DPE PS coastal Mailbox

Cc:

Subject: FW: Boomerang and Blueys Beaches
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Categories: Submission

Dear Sir,

We wish to express our dissatisfaction with your perceived approach to the condition of our beaches and the
treatment being considered, based on a Worley Parsons study which was remotely prepared without
consideration of the physical state of the beaches. You surely should spend your efforts on areas which are
actually in danger such as Old Bar and Winda whopper.

Boomerang and Blueys beaches are actually among the most stable beaches on the East coast of NSW
because of the headland structures and the constant accretion of sand from the south. I here been a resident
at Boomerang Drive for 37 years and have seen all weather events over that time and every single time the
beaches have fully recovered.

We wish to you to delete B and B from vulnerability area and amend draft SEPP clause 4(2)

Sincerely

Toni Clarke — Owner Townhouses _

| am Toni Clarkes daughter as she does not have access to email at the moment
| have copied her into this email
Regards

_F

www.domain.com.au/real-estate-agencies/mproperty
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